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23rd October 2024 

 

Year 6 Homework 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

In preparation for the SATs exams in May and your child’s transition to secondary school, the 

amount of homework set for our year 6 children will now start to increase. 

Initially, this will mean that your child will be given GPS (grammar, punctuation and spelling) 

papers periodically to complete at home to support the learning they are doing in class. The 

children will bring home the first of these papers on Thursday 24th October. This homework should 

be completed and returned to school on Tuesday 5th November.   

The aim is for your child to be able to complete the work independently; if they find it too difficult, 

please let your child’s teacher know via their home school diary. 

The homework should take approximately 45 minutes to complete – please help your child to 

establish good routines about when and how they complete their work at home as establishing 

these now, in their final year at primary school, will support their transition to secondary school 

next year. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Dunn 

Head of Year 6 


